
Maroh.-'4, 1986

MEMORANDUM FOR: John A. Zwolinski, Director
BWR Project Directorate ¹1
Division of BWR Licensing

FROM:

SUBJECT:

Gus Lainas, Assistant Director
for BWR

Division of BWR Licensing

TECHNICAL SPECIFICATION CHANGES - NINE MILE POINT UNIT 1

(TAC 60553)

Plant Name: Nine Mile Point Unit 1

Docket No.: 50-220
Licensing Stage: OR

Responsible Project Directorate: BWR ¹1
Project Manager: Janet Kelly
Review Branch: EICSB
Review Status: Complete

Enclosed is the Electrical Instrumentation Control Systems Branch's (EICSB)
safety evaluation of proposed changes to the Technical Specifications for
Nine Mile Point Unit 1 as requested by Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation letter
dated January 15, 1986. Based on this review, the proposed changes are found
acceptable.

Please note that there is an error on licensee's letter Attachment A Table
3.6.2a. The title for Table 3.6.2a should be "INSTRUMENTATION THAT INITIATES
SCRAM" rather than "INSTRUMENTATION THAT INITIATES OR ISOLATES EMERGENCY

COOLING" .

Enclosure:
As stated

cc w/Enclosure:
W. Houston
T. Speis
E. Rossi
D. Crutchfield
J. Kelly
D. Vassallo
W. Russell
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Gus Lainas, Assistant Director

for BWR

Division of BWR Licensing
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